
 

 

Together we shine like stars reflected in the sea 

Dear Families,  
 

I hope this newsletter finds you well as we approach the half term break. Firstly, I wanted 
to extend a big thank you to all the parents who attended our recent parent consultations. It 
was wonderful to see so many of you engaged in your child's progress and working together 
with our dedicated teachers.  

Our children have had another action-packed week with bench ball competitions, sculpture 
exploration and perfecting their persuasive writing! There has also been a buzz of 
excitement around the school as Mr F challenged the whole school to a treasure hunt in the 
run up to the launch of the Thurlestone Premier League!  
 

This brings us to the end of a successful first half of the spring term. Our children have all 
been working hard and living our school values – service, respect, thankfulness, love and 
truthfulness and we are all incredibly proud of their progress and achievements. Special 
thanks to our amazing team of staff for their dedication and commitment to providing 
quality education. 

 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 
Enjoy the half term break, and we look forward to 
welcoming your children back for an exciting second 
half of the term! 

 

Warm regards, 
Miss Coombe 

 

 


